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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

More logging the Tongass National Forest was a bad idea 10 years ago, and it's still a bad idea. Please don't sell

out to logging interests and their 300 (!) employees in Alaska. Waste of time; waste of resources.

 

Sincerely,

 

Tana Moore

 

Southfield, MI 48075

 

 

 

[Position]


